
 

 

3 Lakes Improvement District 

TLID 

Minutes from meeting of: 11-5-18 

Steve D          P 

Walt M          P 

Paul H           P 

Scott R         P 

Harry E    A      

Jim A            P 

Mike F          P 

Kenzie P       P 

Guests:  

 

  

Call to Order at: 6:00  

Adoption of Agenda: Motion by Walt M                                             2nd by Paul H                                       pass 

Changes – add the following 

Annual Report 

Website 

Alum Treatment 

  

Approval of Minutes: Motion by Walt M                                            2nd by Paul H                                      pass  

Changes 

Financial Report: Treasurer was absent – no report 

Officer Reports: 

Chair: None 

Vice-Chair: None  

Secretary: None  

Treasurer: Absent 

Advisor: None 

 



 

 

 

Old Business: 

SWCD is looking at implementing water loggers for the Bayou in spring of 2019. 

Township will be asked to continue paying for the water sample testing. 

Bayou presentation by Mike F is postpone until Dec Meeting. 

Rush Spillway Cleaning – BLCA needs to get volunteers to clean spillway during high water events. BLCA president will go 

to the board to see if they will pay someone to clean it. 

Nothing new on available grants. 

SWCD will again be offering grants for 2019. More to come early in 2019 

New Business: 

Annual report is complete for 2018. File copy will be sent to Steve D. Also will be put on Website and sent to required 

people and to supporters. 

List of TLID directors with their terms will be given to Mike F and put on website. 

Alum Treatments – discussion was held as to the use of Alum treatment to help rid of algae. Scott has been contacted by 

a company who can apply. The current company we use for weed spraying does not apply Alum. James Johnson stated 

that it would be good to start with a small area in the Bayou and that no permits were needed to apply. Approx cost is 

$1000.00 and acre. PLM is a local company that offers Alum Treatment. BLCA will dicuss bringing in consultants to learn 

more of this process. There has been a lot of talk over the years about this treatment and more credible information is 

needed. More to come. 

Discussion was held as to the need to hold TLID meetings each month. More discussion will be done. Nothing will be 

done until presented at the annual meeting. 

It was decided that Lake Management will do the spraying again in 2019. The board felt that communications with Lake 

Management and the TLID were improved in 2018 

Adjourned at 6:50 

 

 

 


